Sandy and Bobby Ives Research Award for Students

(Application accepted on a rolling basis)

For projects taking place in fall 2022 or spring 2023. Completed applications should be emailed to MHC Director Beth Wiemann (bwiemann@maine.edu) along with a proposed budget form with the subject line “Sandy and Bobby Ives Research Award Application.”


1) Your name:  ___________________________________________

Your email:  ___________________________________________

Student number:  ___________________________

Campus address:


Home (permanent) address (if different):


Major and year in school:  ________________________    Circle:    JR        SR       Grad


2) Current or proposed ethnography, oral history, folklore, or regional studies
 project working title:




3) Your project advisor or faculty member who can confirm details of your project:


Faculty member name:  _____________________________


4) Please provide a brief description (no more than 500 words) or proposal of project.



5) Please attach budget form detailing proposed expenses.



Applications will be read on a rolling basis by members of the MHC Faculty Advisory Group.
